Port Norfolk Civic League Meeting
August 1, 2013
Meeting was called to order at 7:00
Abby Weber from the Food Bank of Southeastern Virginia spoke about the programs they offer such as Program Partners, 2 for Kids, Doners, Food Rescue and Food Drives.
Neat officer spoke regarding the car burgleries in Portsmouth not necessary in Port Norfolk.
Paul Buttler – City Inspector ask that we do not put our trash out until Thursday. He also spoke on what you could and could not put out at the curb.

We need a Treasurer.

Erika spoke about getting involved with Boo Ya, and  the Homes Tour..
We have 99 members.

Matt says we need sponsors and volunteers for the Boo Ya.
Fountain Park – Paul says the city will be picking up the broken Digger.  They are also going to spread the Mulch.

Stabilization – be sure to get a permit from HPC

Bricks Ceremony is Sept 15th.

Home tour has 2 confirmed homes and a couple of maybes. Dec. 15th.
Adjourned 8:30.

Save the Date

Sept 15th – Reflection Walk Brick Ceremony

Oct.19th – Boo-Ya

Dec 15th – Home Tour
